
Dear Mr. Crabtree: 

LEON CAMPBELL 
Box 3791 

Casper , WY 82602 

April 28, 1979 

Here are some copies of the pictures I took of you working flint 
during the recent meeting of the Wyoming Archaeological Society. 
Thanks for your cooperation, and thank you for the souvenir point. 

I have sent black-and-white copies of some of the pictures to a 
Ms. Jacqueline Nichols with the Flintknappers' Exchange in 
Albuquerque, NM. The day I was taking the pictures, she expressed 
interest in using some of them. · 

I am amazed at the way you and the other flintknappers knocked out 
point after point with such dexterity. Good show! Your talk about 
the flint work in Belize was interesting. About five years ago, 
I worked for a seismograph company, and came within a touch of being 
sent to Belize to work. When the crew returned, they didn't tell 
me about anything like the fancy rock work. Had I realized what 
might have been around, I would have pushed like crazy to get sent 
there! 

Again, thanks for tealking to me and letting me photograph you. 

Sincerely, 
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